

2021-06-08 CM - Splitting the cohort topic

Date

08 Jun 2021

Attendees

- [Mandy Chessell](#)
- Ernie Ostic
- [William Bittles](#)
- [David Radley](#)
- [Chris Replogle](#)
- Yevgeniy Marchenko
- [Ben Ryan](#)
- [Chris Grote](#)

Goals

- Review the recent change to use three topics for a cohort

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 minutes	Welcome	Mandy Chessell	
5 minutes	Announcement of semantics workgroup	David Radley	
45 mins	Splitting the cohort topic	Mandy Chessell	
10 mins	AOB	All	

Meeting Materials

- <https://egeria.odpi.org/open-metadata-implementation/admin-services/docs/concepts/cohort-member.html>
- <https://egeria.odpi.org/open-metadata-implementation/repository-services/docs/open-metadata-repository-cohort.html>
- <https://egeria.odpi.org/open-metadata-implementation/repository-services/docs/omrs-event-topic.html>
- <https://egeria.odpi.org/open-metadata-implementation/admin-services/docs/user/configuring-registration-to-a-cohort.html>

Meeting recording: https://zoom.us/rec/play/i0E6-ngUs38ilErbYzeK_snufaN0-grfCVED7yS1M7fTIXcaPsvuRJ2zDqJmeWrxB0pso8TNEEj5EHEb.0BiUwaUjjqv-aCej?continueMode=true&_x_zm_rtaid=fqpJR7U3Q72BcX6hgT4Z8g.1623253955360.4eb8e3e42402d6eb1896a67fb24ac0c2&_x_zm_rhtaid=143